
Please join us for the 

Young Israel of St. Louis 

New Community Member  

Welcome Dinner 
 

WHEN: SHABBAT, DECEMBER 16, 2016, 
 PARSHAT VAYISHLACH 

WHERE: 8101 Delmar Boulevard 
 

Join us for davening at 4:23 pm, followed by a delicious and 

festive Shabbat dinner to welcome new University City families 

who have moved into our neighborhood this year. 
 
 

COST:  $18/ADULT RSVP by Dec. 9th 
 $10/CHILD  to Judy in the shul 
 (age 4-10) office: 314-727-1880 
 (Family Max $60)  

  
New families, couples and individuals  
are invited for FREE as our guests!* 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
 

*We have gathered many names on our list. Please check that we have your 

name when you RSVP. New community members will be able to contribute a 
brief biographical note & photo to help us get to know you. 
 

Volunteers are welcome to contact Judy Haber or Kate Friedman  
to get involved on the committee. 


